
GLENOGLE COURT RESIDENTS ASSOCIATION

MINUTES OF GLENOGLE COURT RESIDENTS ASSOCIATION COMMITTEE MEETING
 ON TUESDAY 5TH FEBRUARY 2019, ORCHARD PUB.

Present
Jill Andrew, James Gamgee, Patrick Honeybone, Mor Kandlik Eltanani, Michelle O'Toole, Sam Rennie

Apologies
Carol Fraser

Chair’s Report
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1. COMMITTEE MEMBERS
We discussed committee roles, in the light of (i) one of the shared-secretaries stepping down, (ii) of the discussion at the AGM, and (iii) of a volunteer from among the residents offering to help with the committee. We co-opted the volunteer, James Gamgee, onto the committee, as webmaster.

The GCRA committee, with relevant responsibilities are thus:
* Jill Andrew (President)
* Carol Fraser (Committee member without portfolio)
* James Gamgee (Webmaster)
* Patrick Honeybone (Secretary: meetings and correspondence)
* Mor Kandlik Eltanani (Secretary: database of residents and flat owners)
* Michelle O'Toole (Committee member without portfolio)
* Sam Rennie (Treasurer)

2. WEBSITE
James, the new webmaster, will investigate moving the GCRA website to a Wordpress site and will investigate setting up a Facebook page.

3. RESIDENTS/OWNERS SPREADSHEET
Mor, the new committee member responsible for updating the (password-protected) spreadsheet which stores the details of residents and flat owners, has begun the job of checking recent changes of residents/owners. All seems well.

4. MEETINGS
The committee agreed to plan for the following meetings this year:
(i) April 2019: committee meeting
(ii) early May 2019: open committee meeting (advertised to all residents)
(iii) September 2019: committee meeting
(iv) November 2019: AGM
The timing of Tuesday at 8pm was seen by all as a good time for these meetings. Meetings (i) and (iii) will likely be in the Orchard pub. Meetings (ii) and (iv) will likely be in Stockbridge Parish Church hall.

5. GARDENING
The committee discussed possible plans for discussion with Greenscape (the gardeners) to improve some aspects of the gardens. The committee may agree to pay for some new plants in areas which need it.

6. DOUBLE YELLOW LINES
Sam Rennie reported on her discussions with a councillor, and subsequently with council officials, about the decision to add double yellow lines to the bend of Glenogle Road near where it meets Brandon Terrace (which currently only has single yellow lines and has lots of cars parked there at the weekend). All present agreed that the addition of double yellow lines in this place would be a good idea.
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Close of Meeting
 The Chair thanked members for their attendance and the meeting was closed.
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